Lodore Grove, Acklam, Middlesbrough, TS5 8PB ♠ www.acklamgrange.org.uk

01642 277700

Monday 18 July 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians

Changes to the school day

Further to a full consultation exercise with yourselves and other stakeholders, I am writing to inform you of the changes to the timings of the school day here at Acklam Grange School.

The proposal was to start the school day earlier at 8:30am. This proposal has now been confirmed and will be implemented from 1st September 2022.

The school gates will be open from 8:00am with free breakfast available to all students. We would encourage students to be on site by 8:20am. Students arriving after 8:30am will be classed as late.

Public transport is available to ensure that students are able to arrive at school before 8:30am. The Local Authority transport services have been informed of the changes for students who arrive via pre-arranged taxi services.

As explained previously, as a school and Trust we feel these changes will be beneficial to the school community and will have a positive effect on your child's education.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Laidler





Headteacher: Mr M Laidler